
Submitter: Weston Aldous 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

I am writing to express my strong support for the legalization of using dogs to hunt 

mountain lions in Oregon. As a state rich in wildlife, natural beauty, and outdoor 

heritage, Oregon has a long history of responsible hunting practices that contribute to 

both conservation and the preservation of natural ecosystems. 

 

 

Sincerely, Weston Aldous  


